LITTLE GADDESDEN parish council

MINUTES OF THE PARISH COUNCIL
EXTRAORDINARY MEETING HELD AT THE VILLAGE HALL ON
D%-Tuesday 2™ January 2024
PLEASE NOTE THAT MINUTES ARE ALSO PUBLISHED ON THE WEB SITE
https:/littlegaddesdenpc.org.uk

The meeting commenced at 7.30 pm.

PRESENT: Clirs Gall, Hartwell, Holland, Hyde, Kelly, Scott
C/ClIr Terry Douris was in attendance. Over 70 Members of the Public were present

APOLOGIES: There were no apologies for absence from the Council. Rev John Russell sent his
apologies and support.

1. FORMALITIES
The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting and explained how the meeting would be run.

The attendance of Councillors was noted in the register.

2. OPEN SESSION FOR MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC.
There were no matters raised on other subjects.

3. REPORTS and MATTERS ARISING

a) To report on the issues and actions arising from the legal agreement Dacorum Borough Council
entered into with people associated with the Land at Church Road.

The Chair updated the meeting on a legal agreement reached between Dacorum Borough Council
and the occupants of the field. LGPC had taken initial advice and had asked for a meeting with DBC.
In view of the short timescales LGPC had let the village know that it would be seeking pledges for a
legal fund in the event that legal action were required.

b) To agree the way forward including any potential legal and financial matters.

It was agreed that Clirs representing the LGPC attend a meeting with Dacorum Borough Council on 4
January to seek clarity and inform the way forward which would be determined in the Extraordinary
Meeting to be held on 4 January 2024,

4. DATE OF NEXT MEETINGS
The date of the next EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL was confirmed for 4

January and the date for the next ordinary meeting of the Parish Council was confirmed 15th
January 2024
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